

Music and the Youth Sector
Wednesday 3 June 2020
10.00am - 1.00pm
Online session on Zoom

This online session aims to bring together youth professionals and music educators to share how we can support young people through music in youth work settings. It will be mindful to the current COVID-19 situation and explore how we can maintain engagement with young people through music if face-to-face activity isn't possible.
Find out more >
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